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BRISTOL OPEN ENROLLMENT APPLICATION 2023-2024

Thank you for considering the Bristol Local School District to enroll your child under the
State Wide Open Enrollment Policy. Listed below is a copy of the policy:

“The Board shall permit any eligible students from the State of Ohio to apply and enroll in the Bristol
Local School District free of any tuition obligation, provided that all procedures as outlined in the
administrative regulations are met.”

Requirements include:

1.

Applications will be acted on in the order in which they are received. Please complete a
separate application for each child you would like to enroll.

Parents must have official records sent to Bristol. This may be accomplished by signing a
release for records. The records are to include disciplinary, physiological, health, and custody
papers (if applicable), as well as academic records. You must enroll your child in the
school district in which you reside.

If your child plans to participate in athletics, you will need to receive an athletic release from
your home district. This should take place once you are notified of acceptance at Bristol.

A student who has been suspended or expelled for 10 consecutive days in the immediately
preceding term will not be accepted.

Acceptance will be contingent upon availability of capacity limits by grade level, school
building, and educational programs.

Transportation will be a parental responsibility, however, transportation can be provided from
an existing bus stop within the district.

For answers to specific questions, please feel free to contact Christopher Dray, in the
Superintendent’s Office, at (330) 889-3882.
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